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From:

Mr. Dean Wilson
Sales Manager
Ferguson Pharmaceuticals
52, Aaron Place, 
Greenway Dr., New York - 45216

To:

Mr. Greg Jackson
General Manager
G. Fields Supplies
25, Oak Park, IL - 45125

February 14, 2012

Dear Mr. Jackson,

I am writing in to inform you that recently we have extended our distributorship in your city, Oak Park.

We have authorized ‘Wayne Chemists’ as our local distributor in Oak Park. They will be selling our all products. They have many stores in other parts of the Illinois state and we are expanding our business through them. The also have proper arrangements or marketing and it will benefit us.

So, in future please approach them for our products for your business needs. ‘Wayne Chemists’ are known for timely delivery and work efficiently. You can contact us if you need any other information about them.

Contact details of our distributor - 

Wayne Chemists
152, Miguel’s Place
Luis St, Oak park - 41253
Regards,

Mr. Dean Wilson
Sales Manager
Ferguson Pharmaceuticals
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